Leslie Ladendorf

August 10, 2018

Russell Etling Cultural Affairs Manager Parks, Recreation and Cultural Affairs

Dear Russell,

Please accept this letter as my resignation from the City of Gainesville's Cultural Affairs Board. It has been a pleasure to serve on the board for the last five years. I feel grateful that I was able to champion the Wild Spaces, Public Places referendum with my fellow board members, as well as, participate in the outside agency grant process.

I look forward to working with you and the board in my new capacity as Assistant Cultural Affairs Manager.

Sincerely,

Leslie Ladendorf

Young, Shaneka

From:

Baxley, Robin L.

Sent: To: Friday, August 17, 2018 3:16 PM Gainey, Omichele D; Young, Shaneka

Subject:

Fwd: Utility Advisory Board

Shaneka:

I sent a message to Jim Gross this morning to inform him of his appointment to the UAB and he responded that his life circumstances have changed and he will not be able to accept the appointment. You can see my correspondence with him below.

Please let me know if there's anything else that I need to do with regard to the situation.

Robin

Powered by Cricket Wireless

----- Original message -----

From: "Baxley, Robin L." <baxleyrl@gru.com>

Date: 8/17/18 3:06 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: Jim - gmail 1 < jimgross53@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: Utility Advisory Board

Thank you for letting me know about your situation, Jim. We were excited at the prospect of having a water expert on the board and I'm sure I speak for all of GRU when I say that I'm sorry you won't be able to join the board at this time. Of course we completely understand your situation. I will notify the clerk's office so they can make another arrangement.

I wish you all the best with your classes and hope I have a chance to meet you in the future.

Powered by Cricket Wireless

----- Original message -----

From: Jim - gmail 1 < jimgross 53@gmail.com>

Date: 8/17/18 2:47 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: "Baxley, Robin L." <baxleyrl@gru.com>

Subject: Re: Utility Advisory Board

Robin.

I am honored by the appointment and thrilled about the opportunity to serve GRU and the community. Also somewhat surprised because I applied twice previously but did not make the cut.

Young, Shaneka

From: Sweigard, Kimberly A.

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 10:40 AM

To: Young, Shaneka **Subject:** FW: CAB resignation

FYI

Kimberly (352) 393-7852

From: Petito, John V [mailto:johnpetito@ufl.edu]

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 10:11 AM

To: Sweigard, Kimberly A. **Cc:** Gomez, Jesus M. **Subject:** CAB resignation

Good morning Kimberly,

It is with a heavy heart I am submitting my resignation for the Student Seat of the RTS Advisory Board effective immediately. It has been an honor to serve and I look forward to the same opportunity being offered to another student or community member who will take my place.

Please forward this letter to Chairman Black. Have a nice weekend,

Warm regards,

John V. Petito

johnpetito@ufl.edu

Combined Degree Student
Department of Urban and Regional Planning
College of Design, Construction, and Planning
University of Florida